
Dissolution of the Gulf Link Rail District 

 

 

On June 9, 1998, in a concurrent and reciprocal order, Brazoria County and Fort Bend 

County created the Gulf Link Rail District.   

 

This Rail District did not enter into any contracts or conduct any official business. 

 

Therefore, Fort Bend County, in conjunction with a concurrent and reciprocal order with 

Fort Bend County, hereby dissolves the Gulf Link Rail District. 

 

 


